HARVARD MEDICAL SCHOOL - MASSACHUSETTS GENERAL HOSPITAL

o
Address
DEPARTMENT OF PATHOLOGY
Massachusetts Generel Hospital
Boston 14, Massachuselts

BENJAMIN CASTLEMAN, M.D.
Clinical Professor of Pathology
Chief, Department of Pathology

October 4, 1954

Dr. Alberto Hurtado
Apartado 1116
Lima, Peru

Dear Dr. Hurtado:

I should be very happy to consider an application
from Dr. Luis Loret Mola as a graduate student in pathology. It
is the policy of the Massachusetts General Hospital to have such
graduate students enroll in the Harvard Medical School courses for
graduates. If he is accepted there, he can then be assigned to the
Department of Pathology at the Massachusetts General Hospital
where he will work full time. The hospital will not provide him with
any stipend,-room, or meals, and hewill alsohave to pay a tuition
to the Harvard Medical School courses for graduates. I shall ask
the Medical School to mail you the necessary forms.

I still recall your lectures at the Medical School
two years ago and it cexrtainly was very pleasant to see you again
in London the summer before last,

Best personal regards,

Cor dially,/__

M. D.

Benjlamain stleman,

BC:gm
cc: A, McCormick

HMS



